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RECEIVED

April 21, 2021

The Corporation of the Town of Essex
Mayor Larry Snively and Members of Council
33 Talbot Street South

Essex, ON

N8M 1A8

RE: NAV Canada Aeronautical Study at Windsor International Airport

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of Council:

Windsor International Airport
3200 County Rd. 42

Unit Number 200

Windsor, Ontario

Canada, NBV DAT

phone: 519-969-2430
fax: 519-969-6053
web: www.Y0G.ca

As you are aware, NAV Canada has made the decision to maintain air traffic control service at Windsor

International Airport.

On behalf of YQG, | would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your support to retain controlled tower

service at Windsor International Airport.

Stakeholder engagement is at the heart of the NAV Canada aeronautical study process. There is no doubt that
your input provided NAV Canada with an indication of the importance of YQG to the local community.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,
YOUR QUICK GATEWAY (WINDSOR) INC.

prrc

Mark Galvin
Chief Executive Officer

C. Mayor Drew Dilkens, Chairperson of the Board of Directors, YQG inc.
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